Neilan, Ron

From: Dobinson, Gary

Sent: 17 9:156 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Deletion of Messages [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Thank you for your response
Regards

Gary

o B T L S Y
Sent: Thursday, 2017 9:13 AM

To: Dobinson, Gary
Subject: Re: Deletion of Messages [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Dear Gary,

Apologies for the delayed response. | confirm that | deleted the email you sent and have not
disclosed its contents to anyone else. | did seek legal advice on this situation (which is entirely
appropriate).

Kind Regards,




On 23 February 2017 at 16:05, Dobinson, Gary <gary.dobinson@accc.gov.au> wrote:

|

| am writing regarding the email | sent to you by mistake on Tuesday and which you deleted.

-Could you please confirm that you will not disclose the fact of the email or the contents of the email to anyone.

Regards
Gary

IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), and any
attachments to it, may contain information that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal,
professional or other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, copy,
disseminate, disclose to others or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this email. If you
have received this email in error, please let the ACCC know by reply email to the sender informing them of
the mistake and delete all copies from your computer system. For the purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this
email is authorised by the ACCC www.accc.gov.au




